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28th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
                    

 
Foundation Stage Nativity Performance – “The Nativity” 

 
 
As you are aware, this year our EYFS children are performing “The Nativity” as part of our Christmas 
Festivities and we will be recording it on Tuesday 12th December. 
 
You can purchase a copy of the video and all of the production photographs for £5.00 via Reach More 
Parents > Weduc Payments Purse Trips and Offers > Available Offers > EYFS Nativity Video & Photos. 
Please place your order by Friday 15th December. The video and photographs are for personal viewing 
only and not posted on any social media platform. 

 
“The Nativity” promises to be a wonderful performance and the video and photographs will be a lovely memento 
of the production. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fulstow      
Headteacher         

  

mailto:admin@epsch.co.uk

